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Staffing Update 

Rose Wilkinson who has been a supply EYP for very 

many years has now retired.  She started her career 

at Blagdon many years ago, so it was lovely that she 

finished her career here too.  We hope that she has a 

very enjoyable retirement. 

 

Monique Scott has returned from Maternity Leave; 

she will be working mainly in Cherry Tree and across 

the nursery too.  We are so pleased to have her back! 

 

Wendy Lee will be retiring at the end of this term; 

she has been working at Blagdon for 12 years.  She 

worked in the Children’s Centre, Willows Day 

Nursery and in the main school.  We will really miss 

her and wish her a long and relaxing retirement. 

Transition to Primary School 

We will be working with local schools to facilitate visits from teach-

ers so they can meet children at nursery.  This will help the teachers 

to get to know children and will also ensure that there is a familiar 

face for your child when they start school.  We have contacted all 

the schools that our children are going to and most of them are 

coming in to visit. 

Each school has their own way of organising the transition to 

school; some will offer parents’ meetings, stay and plays or school 

visits.  They will contact you with the information regarding dates 

and their processes.  You may also find that some schools take 

longer than others to settle the children in September; any deci-

sions will be made with the children at the centre.  If you have any 

concerns or questions then you are advised to contact the school. 

Photographer 

Braiswick our 

school photog-

rapher will be in 

nursery on Mon-

day 20th June.  

Make sure you 

practice your smiles! 
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End of Term 

Our last day of term is Wednesday 20th 

July and we will be closing at 12pm so 

that means there will be NO afternoon 

nursery.  The last day of term for after-

noon children will therefore be Tuesday 

19th July. 

Tapestry 

We will continue to add observations of 

your children throughout this term as 

normal.  If your child is leaving Blagdon 

this term we will let you know when their 

learning journal is available for download. 

 

Please continue to add photos and      

videos to share the exciting things that 

you do at home. 

 

If you have any issues log-

ging on please contact the 

office for support.  

Fruit Donations 

Please can you donate fruit each week if possible; the children have a snack time in the middle of their session 

and whilst milk and toast  is provided we ask that families donate a bag of fruit each week to share with the 

class.  We have been running really low the past few weeks and the children have missed their fruit. 


